
Memorial Service for Chihiro Kanagawa 

The chairman of our company, Chihiro Kanagawa, passed away on January 1, 2023. 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your kindness during his lifetime. 

A private funeral has been held, attended by close family members, and we are now 

planning to hold a company memorial service as detailed below. 

We would like to extend an invitation to you to attend. 

 

 Date: March 29, 2023 (Wed) 

From 2:00 p.m. until 3:30 p.m. 

 

 Venue: Imperial Hotel, Main Building 2nd Floor, Peacock Room 

 1-1, Uchisaiwai-cho 1-chome, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 

 TEL: 03-3504-1111 (Main Telephone) 

 

Condolence offerings and flowers are respectfully declined. 

We ask that you attend in your everyday attire at a time convenient for you during the 

time period listed above. 

While we will be taking all possible measures to prevent the spread of COVID-19, we 

ask for your cooperation in wearing a mask at the venue. 

 

March 7, 2023 

Shin-Etsu Chemical Co., Ltd. 

Fumio Akiya, Vice Chairman 

Yasuhiko Saitoh, President 

 

Inquiries: Shin-Etsu Chemical Co., Ltd. General Affairs Department 

TEL: 03-6812-2300 


